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  Yardley Village News        
January 2014 

 

Message from the President 
 

Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and a wish for a healthy 

and happy New Year to the Village residents from the 

Council and all the committee chairs and members. 

 

There was no Council meeting in December.   
 

Joe Ciasullo 

Council President 
  

 

Architecture Committee 
 

No report this month.   

                                                 
Tony Bruno, Chairman 

 
Decoration Committee  
 

 

The holidays are behind us and we survived.  This year our 

facelift of the deer was completed thanks to Jim DiCarlo 

and his many hours of sanding.  Hopefully our herd will be 

with us for a few more good years.  I want to acknowledge 

those that make the time to help with giving our village a 

festive look, Nancy Hansen, Tom and Lucy Watt, Dave 

Marra, Ed and Marion Sweeney and Bill Donahue. 

 Without their efforts we would be bare.  On Saturday 

January 4 at 9 a.m. the deer will be placed in hibernation. 

 With the cold weather it is a thankless job and we could 

use some extra hands.  Twenty minutes on Saturday 

morning would be a big help, give me a call if you can 

help.  We are always looking for new members to join our 

committee.   

 

As we age it becomes clear that if you have your health 

you have it all, so wishing all a Healthy and Happy New 

Year.  
Katie Worchacz, Chairperson 

 

 

 

 

Landscape Committee 
 

No report this month.   
 

Mary Ellen Marra,Chairman 

 

Maintenance Committee 
 

No report this month.   

Ed Sweeney & Jim DiCarlo 

 

Yardley/Zephyr Social Committee 
 

After ten years of conscientious, dedicated attention to 

the Committee, Lynne Fleming and Marian Sweeney have 

decided to hang up their Social Committee shoes. Janet 

Day and I thank them for their excellent contributions all 

these years.. they certainly will be missed. Although Lynne 

and Marian have officially retired they graciously have 

offered to help with upcoming events if needed. 

 

For 2014 the Committee, consisting of  Eileen Brennen, 

Susan Bronner, Joyce Cassel, Barbara Clancy, Jean Duncan, 

Kathee Schmit, Judy Smeltzer and co-chairs, Janet Day 

and Joane McNamara are planning a cocktail party/dinner 

for sometime in the Spring, a Summer Event and the 

Holiday Brunch in December.  
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Please mark your calendars for December 7th, 2014 

to be held, once again, at Hershey's Mill Golf Club. We 

thank Teresa Redcay and her staff, once again,who have 

always done an excellent job with our Brunch. The results 

of a survey sent out a few months ago confirmed that the 

Holiday Brunch continues to be one of our most popular 

events. 

 

Joane McNamara 

Social Committee Co-Chair 

 
 

 

Yardley Activity Corner 
 

Yardley Village Romeo Club 
 

The next scheduled meeting will be held on Monday, 

January 6th.  Look forward to seeing you at same place, 

Nudy’s, 9:00 a.m. 

   Jim Swalm 

 

 

Yardley Ladies Lunch 
 

The Yardley Ladies Lunch will be held at Ship Inn,  693 East 

Lincoln Highway, Exton, PA 19341 at 12:00 on Monday 

January 13th.  We have a private room but need to pay in 

cash. If you are able to attend please get in touch with 

Linda Inverso, 484-887-0137 or email your response to 

linverso653@gmail.com.  If you know of anyone who does 

not have email please let them know. Another thought, if 

a new person has moved in who lives near you maybe you 

could invite them to join us.  It is a good way for us to 

meet our new neighbors. 

Lee Gamma 

 

Neighborhood News 
 

2014 Yardley Resident Phone Listing 

 

Attached as a separate file is the latest update of Yardley 

Residents phone list, both alphabetical and numerical. 

 

I still have 2013-14 Hershey’s Mill Resident Directories for 

the following people:  Marshall, Cassell, LaManna, Kane, 

Carnuccio, Lennig, and Powell.  I also have 2012-13 for 

Conway, Carnuccio, and Kane. 

 

Lee Gamma 

 

Letters to the Editor 
 

Please submit questions or comments to  

Lgamma1937@aol.com. 

 

 

Yardley Village Web Site 
 

Send your data and suggestions in an e-mail to 

webmaster@yardleyvillage.com
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Yardley Village Council and Committee Members 

 
 

Yardley Village Council   CSK Management, Inc. 
 
Joe Ciasullo, President    1012 West 9th Avenue, Suite 10 
Joane McNamara, Vice President  King of Prussia, PA  19406 
Al Zuccarello, Secretary    Janet Burgess, Manager 
Art DiGiuseppe, Treasurer   610-337-3500 
Rex Cassel, Member at Large   Fax: 610-337-0900  
 
www.yardleyvillage.com   jburgess@cskmgmt.com 
       cdecray@cskmgmt.com 
 
(Note new address and phone and fax numbers for CSK Management) 

 

K. Hovnanian Companies 
110 West Front St. 
Red Bank, NJ 07701 
 

Customer Service/Warranty 
1-800-428-2516 
Fax: 1-732-623-6966 
 

Email: edisonservice@ khov.com or 
dvdcustomercallcenter@khov.com 

 
 

 

 
Architecture Committee 
 
Anthony Bruno, Chair 
Jim Alexander 
Connie Campbell 
Annette Coleman 
Katie Worhacz 
 
Decoration Committee 
 
Katie Worhacz, Chair 
Nancy Hansen 
Judy Molt 
Marian Sweeney 
Edward Sweeney 
Lucy Watt 
Tom Watt 
 
Finance Committee 
 
Bob Moyer, Chair 
John Babiec 
Art DiGiuseppe 
Frank Merenda 
Jim Swalm 
 

 
Maintenance Committee 
 
 

Ed Sweeney, Chair 
Jim DiCarlo, Co-Chair 
John Babiec 
Rex Cassel 
Tom Day 
Ben Ellis 
Roger Fleming 
Dave Woodley 
Al Zuccarello 

 
Social Committee 
 

Janet Day, Co-Chair 
Joane McNamara, Co-Chair 
Edwina Brennan 

Susan Bronner 

Joyce Cassel 
Barbara Clancy 
Jean Duncan 
Jana Richey 
Kathee Schmit 
Judy Smelzer 

 

Newsletter Committee 

 
 

Lee Gamma, Chair 
Al Gamma 
Leslie Kirsch 
 
Landscape Committee 

 
Mary Ellen Marra, Chair 
Janet Day 
Bob Moyer 
Barbara Reeves-Cohen 
Judy Smeltzer 
Lynn Trump 
Val Woodley 

 
 
 
 

   Web Manager 

 
   Roger Fleming



 

 


